

**REVIEW FOR THE FIRST TEST
ENGLISH 7 (EXERCISE 1)**

I. Pronunciation

- | | | | |
|--------------------------------|-----------------------------|----------------------------|-----------------------------|
| 1. A. <u>a</u> marzing | B. <u>c</u> ollect | C. <u>y</u> oga | D. <u>s</u> urf |
| 2. A. <u>s</u> tarted | B. <u>l</u> ook <u>e</u> d | C. <u>w</u> alk <u>e</u> d | D. <u>w</u> atch <u>e</u> d |
| 3. A. <u>l</u> iv <u>e</u> d | B. <u>w</u> ork <u>e</u> d | C. <u>m</u> iss <u>e</u> d | D. <u>h</u> elp <u>e</u> d |
| 4. A. <u>e</u> njoy <u>e</u> d | B. <u>l</u> earn <u>e</u> d | C. <u>p</u> ass <u>e</u> d | D. <u>c</u> lean <u>e</u> d |
| 5. A. <u>c</u> ollect | B. <u>c</u> ol <u>u</u> mn | C. <u>y</u> oga | D. <u>s</u> urf |
| 6. A. <u>s</u> tart <u>e</u> d | B. <u>e</u> nd <u>e</u> d | C. <u>w</u> ork <u>e</u> d | D. <u>w</u> ant <u>e</u> d |

II. Vocabulary and Grammar

1. We _____ English for homeless children last summer.
A. teach B. taught C. teaches D. teaching
2. We _____ litter in the local park every weekend
A. donate B. water C. pick up D. tutor
3. 6. Suncream, _____, hats and gloves can protect sensitive skin from sunburn.
A. chapped lips B. red spots C. lip balm D. dry hair
4. My father loves _____ gardening very much
A. do B. doing C. does D. did
5. Every year, my mother _____ me a new doll on my birthday
A. gives B. give C. giving D. to give
6. Last week, we _____ food and clothes to homeless children
A. helped B. collected C. donated D. planted
7. You should wear a hat and put on suncream to avoid _____.
A. skin B. fitness C. activity D. sunburn
8. Tofu is a product from _____.
A. fish B. meat C. soybeans D. lemons
9. He doesn't eat meat or fish. He is a _____.
A. actor B. cooker C. vegetarian D. writer
10. The Japanese often eat lots of tofu.
The subject is: _____.
A. The B. Japanese C. The Japanese D. lots of tofu

III. READING

*** Text 1 :**

There are habits that we should avoid so that we can have a healthy life. Most people are stuck to the screens of mobile phones these days. This is an unhealthy habit we should get rid of right away. Watching too much TV or spending too much time on computer is also something we should avoid. It is bad for our eyes, and sitting for a long time can lead to backache.

Many of us are too busy to cook, so we have fast food and junk food because they have bad effects on our health. It is time to watch out on our eating habit of fast food and junk food. We should eat home-made food. This will not only keep us healthy but also in good shape.

Many of us are so busy that we skip our meals. There is a tendency of skipping breakfast. If we skip meals, we will have stomachache.

Smoking and drinking are the two things that make us unhealthy. Too much smoking and drinking can lead to a lot of health problems, even cancer.

A. Read the passage and choose T/F

1. We shouldn't use mobile phones and watch TV too much. T / F
2. Fast food and junk food don't have bad effects on our health. T / F
3. Home-made food will not only keep us healthy but also in good shape. T / F
4. Smoking and drinking are good for your health. T / F

B. Read the passage again and answer the questions

5. What kinds of food have bad effects on our health?
.....
6. Why should you avoid to eat too much fast food and junk food?
.....
7. What disease will you get if you skip meals?
.....

***Text 2:**

Read the passage and answer the questions :

People in my city love good food and they often eat three meals a day – breakfast, lunch and dinner. At about seven in the morning, they usually have a light breakfast with a bowl of pho or eel soup with some slices of toast. Sometimes they have a bowl of instant noodles or a plate of sticky rice before going to work. Lunch often starts at about 11.30, and most of them have lunch at home. They often have rice, fish, meat, and vegetables for lunch. Dinner often starts at about 8.00 in the evening. It is the main meal of the day. People in my city often have rice with a lot of fresh vegetables and a lot of seafood or various kinds of meat. Then, they often have some fruit and a glass of green tea. I think food in my city is wonderful. It is light and full of fresh vegetables. It's healthy and tasty, too.

1. What do people in Nam's city have for breakfast?

2. What time do they have lunch?

3. Which is the main meal of the day?

4. Do people in his city have rice with a lot of fresh vegetables and a lot of seafood?

5. Does he think food in his city wonderful?

IV. WRITING

A. Sentence building

1. We/ visit/ the nursing home / last Sunday.

2. I/ not be/ in the school library / ten minutes ago.

3. Our club/ help/ the street children / last Sunday.

4. I/ not be/ in the school library / ten minutes ago

5. She / come / home / very late / last night.

6. She/ not/ go/ to the church/ five days ago.

7. Where / be / they / yesterday morning.

8. Mike / get up / early / and / go to work /every morning

9. She/ not/ go/ to the church/ five days ago.

10. They / buy / a lot of food / for camping trip/ yesterday

B. Sentence transformation

1. I like making models
→ My hobby
2. I am a student. My sister is a student.
→ I
3. I like swimming in the sea.
→ My.....
4. You ought to wash your hands regularly
→ You'd.....
5. Miss Lien wears a new hat. She wears new shoes
→ Miss Lien wears.....
6. He likes playing soccer
→ His hobby
7. She doesn't like gardening
→ She hates.....

Mr. Huy